Associates of Vietnam Veterans of America
National Election Committee Report

Submitted by Nancy Montgomery, Election Committee Chair

October 20, 2022

My email should be back in action and my email remains the same:
nmontgomery@cox.net.

| continue to communicate with Suzie Meeks, Data Base Manager, other
committee members and a few directors and members in collecting election
results as well as discussing proposed changes to Policy & Procedures in regards
to AVVA Elections.

| am asking all Regional Directors to review the P& P, Section 5, AVVA Elections to
make sure all their members are following the correct procedures especially as
next years’ AVVA National Convention approaches. Please follow up to make sure
all your delegates have sent their National Delegate Registration Form (on new
form submitted at the November meeting if approved). The deadline is July 8,
2023.

Candidates for national officers, regional directors and deputy regional directors
must submit their Candidate Registration Form ( F-Ele5.01) between January 1,
2023 and April 1, 2023 by email to me as the National AVVA Election Chair or
USPS (USPS must be postmarked by March 27, 2023)

New AVVA Election changes to the P& P have also been submitted and id
approved should be reviewed and followed.

Ann Rice, Committee member, and myself plan on reviewing all of Section 5 at
the November meeting to improve and simplify procgdures for the future.

Thank you.



